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Burger, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

From: Alan Hupp <awhupp@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 19, 2018 9:42 AM
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Subject: license

Good morning. I own the property at 1622 Sherburne which is a residential duplex. I do not support the license 
for a pawn shop at 1636 University. ------------- 
 
 
---------------------------------------- 
Alan Hupp 
952-334-2250 


